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Abstract:

US requirements that biofuels meet targets for lifecycle greenhouse gas emissions have driven advances in understanding and in methods for environmental lifecycle assessment. This talk will focus on two of these advances: the integration of detailed process modeling into lifecycle assessment, and the determination of non-zero values for the greenhouse gas emissions from use of biomass. Two case studies will be used for illustration: production of ethanol from blue-green algae, and production of bioproducts from softwood. The blue-green algae case study highlights the use of chemical process modeling in environmental lifecycle assessment. The softwood case study shows how the global warming potential (GWP) approach can be used to derive biogenic greenhouse gas emissions factors, and shows how the system boundary, biomass growth rate, coproduct allocation, and product use and disposition affect the lifecycle greenhouse gas emissions of biofuel and other products made from biomass.
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